
On January 25th we had a BBQ and Picnic to celebrate Australia Day, at our local park. Parents
also joined us for our afternoon picnic and it was great to see so many families coming
together to celebrate Australia. The children were very excited to have their parents come to
school, then all walk down to the local park. Families that participated brought their own
picnic blanks and a plate each. We set up tables and on each table food was shared amongst
families along with a BBQ. Children played a variety of outdoor games and ball games with
Educators and parents also joined in. It was a great day shared by all! Happy Australia Day!


